



Nursery Newsletter Spring 1 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Welcome to half-termly newsletter, which aims to share with you the key information you need to know this half term.



Mrs Gonnelly



Mrs Hill

Topics

Our topic this half term is 'My animal friends'. We are hoping the children will bring photographs of any pets they have to make a wonderful display. We will also be enjoying lots of stories which we will get to know very well this year at school. You can see all the work we will be doing in each subject in our long term plans on the school website. Just go to the school website (https://holytrinitybarnsley.org/), select Learning, and then Curriculum and then Primary to find out more!

Uniform

Please see the website for a correct list of the school uniform. School uniform is expected to be worn every day.

Earrings

Due to Health & Safety in school, earrings are not allowed. Please ensure that your child removes their earrings or clear retainers before they come to school. Plasters over the ears will not be acceptable.

Dates for your diary

Half Term- Monday 13th February- 1 week. (Returning Monday 20th February)

Other key information

Please could you send your child with a bag of spare clothes in case of accidents,

Snack money will be collected on a weekly basis which will be a donation of 50p please.

Please ensure that all clothing is labelled so that it can be returned to you at the end of the session.

Toys from home are not allowed in school.

Queries

If you have any concerns or wish to speak with a member of staff you will need to phone the school office (01226 704550), email (info@holytrinitybarnsley.org), contact us via the text service (01226 610168) or send a message via class dojo.

